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I am writing to express my support for the Birch solar project’s application with the Ohio Power
Siting Board.
Birch Solar Farm
 I think renewable clean wind and solar energy is a good alternative to increase energy for America.
Everyone is always a bit fearful of change not knowing what the unforeseen impacts might be. These
projects are not eye sores in the end. The bring large tax revenues to school districts that give
students new avenues in advanced education. They create new jobs for familys. Land owners have a
right to participate in a project as long as it is within the code restrictions of a given area. Farmers
have a right to build large livestock facilities which often get neighbor opposition. Everyone likes to
eat good food. I am a resident of Auglaize county and I will support clean renewable energy projects.
Greg Shobe  
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